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July 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

AUTUMN TERM 2023 CLUBS 

 

We are in the process of planning our clubs for the Autumn Term.  We anticipate starting both 

indoor and outdoor clubs week commencing Monday 11th September until Friday 8th 

December (excluding October half term), running for 12 weeks. 

 

For internal clubs, parents will be able to complete the online request form to select the clubs 

your child/children wish to be considered for.  Most external clubs can be booked and paid 

for directly.  PLEASE only sign your child up for clubs that they are truly interested in joining.  

The link to the form is shown in the Club Timetable on our website.  A NEW TERM WILL MEAN 

A NEW SUBSCRIPTION. Booking details for most external clubs will be added to the timetable. 

 

Spaces will be on a ‘first come, first serve’ basis.  If spaces are over-subscribed your child will 

be placed on a waiting list and selected for the forthcoming term.    If you do not receive 

confirmation, please do NOT send your child to a club. Please only choose no more than 2 

after school clubs per child to allow all children a fair opportunity. 

 

Date Information/process 

Friday 21st July  Timetable available to view on our website 

External club booking information available. 

Monday 4th September at 7.00pm Internal clubs online request forms open.  

Wednesday 6th September at 7.00pm Internal club request system closes. 

Thursday 7th September Confirmation for internal clubs sent to parents. 

By Friday 8th September  Payment details for internal clubs will be sent  

 

If we are forced to cancel a Club session due to an external factor such as bad weather, power 

cut, or staff absence which cannot be covered, where possible the school will reschedule the 

session, however, this may not always be feasible. Refunds cannot be guaranteed or provided 

by the school and any queries should be taken up with the club provider directly. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Ms R Razeghi 


